BORDEN PARISH HALL REPORT JULY 2023

1. The contractor has been asked to proceed with the gents' and disabled toilet
refurbishment. Two clear periods of weekend lets have been given to the
contractor, and | am awaiting the contractor's decision on the start date;

2. The commemorative bench for the Horticultural Society members has been
placed at the end of the driveway in a safe area;

3. The community book exchange cabinet has been attached to the joint wall
between Churchill House and the hall driveway.

John Hepburn

Chairman Borden Parish Hall



